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Federation of Canadian Municipalities Special Advocacy 
Fund 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the information be received. 

 
History 
At the June 5, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, an invoice for a 
voluntary contribution to the Federation of Canadian Municipalities Special Advocacy 
Fund dated May 4, 2018 was considered. 
 
Information about the fund was also provided. Your Committee's direction on this 
voluntary contribution was requested.  Your Committee received the information and 
forwarded the invoice to City Council for further consideration. 

 
Attachment 
May 4, 2018 invoice of the Federation of Canadian Municipalities, along with information 
about the Special Advocacy Fund. 


